
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 October 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Over the last few days, we have seen an increase in the number of students who are off school with a 

positive PCR Covid test result.  

Please can we emphasise that if your child is unwell, they should not be attending school. Call 01473 

726178 Option 2 to report their absence reason.  

We strongly encourage parents to book a PCR test online, through the NHS COVID-19 app or by calling 

119 if they have a positive Lateral Flow Test OR any of the following common Delta variant symptoms: 

Fever/temperature   

Persistent cough 

Loss of taste or smell 

Headache 

Runny nose 

Sore throat 

Sneezing 

We also stress the importance of completing a lateral flow test twice weekly and will be distributing 

further tests later in the week. 

We continue to encourage students to wear masks when moving around the school indoors. Where 

possible, please provide your child with a re-usable mask, as this is better for the environment. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mr Baker 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test?utm_source=24%20September%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

